
 

ECKHART LIBRARY FOUNDATION BOARD 

Angela Mapes Turner President | Carolyn Foley Vice President | Sharon Smith Treasurer | Kathie Kock Secretary | Hailey Casto  
Julie Heimach | Judy Smith | Robert Tracey  

 

eckhart.library.foundation.elf@gmail.com | 208 S Jackson Street | P.O. Box 928 | Auburn, IN 46706 

 

PRESS RELEASE CONTACT:  
 Angela Mapes Turner (President) 
 (260) 908-6726 
 eckhart.library.foundation.elf.@gmail.com  
 
 

Library Foundation supports Strawberries Around the Fountain 
 

Auburn, IN – The Eckhart Library Foundation is proud to support the Friends of Eckhart 
Public Library’s Strawberries Around the Fountain again this year with a $1,000 
sponsorship. The funds raised through this annual event help Eckhart Public Library 
continue to provide quality programming for the community. 

This family-friendly, nostalgic event will be held in the Library Park, 603 S. Jackson St., on 
June 20 from 5-8 p.m. Volunteers will serve strawberry shortcake crafted by local 
businesses for $10. Hot dogs and water will be handed out at no charge thanks to 
donations from The Auburn Moose Lodge and Mettert’s WaterCare. Attendees can enjoy 
live music, a book sale, children’s activities, wagon rides and more.   

The mission of Eckhart Library Foundation is to support the library’s critical operations 
and infrastructure to ensure literacy, learning, and a place for all. Strawberries Around the 
Fountain aids in the library’s ability to offer literacy and learning through outstanding 
programing accessible to everyone in our community. 

 

Photo: Eckhart Library Foundation board member Kathie Kock (left) 
presents a $1,000 check to Luke Martin (right), Friends of the Eckhart 
Public Library liaison, to support Strawberries Around the Fountain. 
Proceeds from the June 20 event support library programming. 

 

 


